
Are you a parent gearing up for your child’s big leap
from primary to secondary school? 

Join us Thursday 13 June, 10-11am for an insightful free webinar designed to ease the
transition and equip you with tools to support your child's journey into secondary
education. The move is a significant milestone for both children and parents alike. It
can be a time filled with excitement, anticipation, but also apprehension. Our webinar
aims to address these feelings head-on, offering practical advice and strategies to
ensure a smooth transition for your child and peace of mind for you.

The webinar will cover essential guidance such as understanding the challenges your
child may face, practical strategies to support them and establishing communication
with your child’s main tutors and SENCo. 

Whether you're navigating the transition for the first time or seeking additional
guidance for a smoother experience, this webinar is here to support you. Places are
free but limited and must be booked in advance. A recording of the session will be
sent to all registered attendees after the event. Full details on our booking link.

Hull and East Yorkshire’s only registered charity for dyslexia

Free Online Webinar

Sparks news and events
dyslexia-sparks.org.uk

The session is held online via Teams and is part of
our free, monthly online parent support group
which often features key topics and guest speakers.
For further information reach out to:
rachel.madden@dyslexia-sparks.org.uk 

Book your place at tickettailor.com/events/dyslexiasparks

https://www.dyslexiasparks.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/dyslexiasparks
https://www.instagram.com/dyslexia.sparks/
https://twitter.com/DyslexiaSparks
http://www.dyslexia-sparks.org.uk/
mailto:rachel.madden@dyslexia-sparks.org.uk
https://buytickets.at/dyslexiasparks/1180382
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/dyslexiasparks

